
August 16, 2022 

Brad Griebenow 
EXTOL HOMES LLC 

SOUTHEASTERN COLORADO 

Water Conservancy District 
({Your investment in water" 

5975 N. Academy Boulevard Suite 1 
Colorado Springs CO 80918 
Via email: bgriebenow@extolhomes.com 

Subject: Application for assent regarding Extol Park Vista Addition No. 1 

Dear Mr. Griebenow: 

According to Southeastern Colorado Water Conservancy District (Southeastern) formation 
decree, and repayment contract for the Fryingpan-Arkansas Project with the U.S. Bureau of 
Reclamation secretarial assent is needed for changes of lands to be included in Southeastern. The 
inclusion of lands into Southeastern makes those lands eligible to receive water from the 
Fryingpan-Arkansas Project facilities, subject to the decrees for the District and the Fryingpan­
Arkansas Project. 

The application for assent submitted to Southeastern for the annexation commonly known as 
Extol Park Vista Addition No. 1 has received Secretary's assent from the Department of Interior­
Bureau of Reclamation for inclusion into the Southeastern Colorado Water Conservancy District 
boundary. 

As soon as the land is annexed please provide us the ordinance documentation so we can proceed 
with our final steps. Thank you for your cooperation and assistance with working with 
Southeastern, and the Bureau of Reclamation for inclusion into Southeastern boundaries. 

Best regards, 

�v-u/d� 
Garrett Markus, P .E. 
Water Resources Engineer 

Attachments: 
• Bureau of Reclamation Assent dated August 16, 2022

CC: Katie Carleo via email Katie.Carleo@coloradosprings.gov
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